
NANA Executive Board nominees for open positions in 2024/2025

Description

NANA’s Executive Board nominating committee has diligently worked to identify candidates for the
open positions in the 2024/2025 term. The committee meticulously assesses potential members based
on established criteria tailored to the specific roles. This year, the focus lies on appointing individuals
for the positions of Recording Secretary and Treasurer. It is with great pleasure that the Nominating
Committee presents the following nominees:

Robert Brockman – Recording Secretary

Residing in the Belvedere, Robert is an active member on its Board. He holds a degree in Accounting
& Management from UC and boasts a career predominantly spent as a management consultant with a
regional medical management consulting firm. Proficient in Microsoft products, Robert brings vast
experience in composing business correspondence. Beyond his professional endeavors, Robert has a
appreciation for the people, architecture, and unique character of North Avondale.

Alexander Ciudinovschi – Treasurer

Alexander, a resident of East Mitchell Ave., has generously volunteered for three other nonprofits,
serving as treasurer for one. His professional expertise lies in cybersecurity and information
technology. Alongside his treasury experience, Alexander possesses knowledge in information
systems & security and communications & speech writing. On a lighter note, he humorously advises
against attempting to pronounce his last name.
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